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Dear Editor
We are sending you the manuscript entitled ‘‘Chondrocytes proliferation of patients with cartilage lesions in their own body for use in cartilage tissue engineering: Hypotheses on new approach for the proliferation of autologous chondrocytes” 
 for consideration for publication in your journal, (Galden Medical journal).
This study has not been duplicate publication or submission elsewhere. The authors received no financial support for the research and/or authorship of this article. The authors declare that they have no conflict of interest to the publication of this article. The Local Ethics Comittee approval was obtained.
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Thanks for your evaluation.
Best Regards,
Signature
A.Alizadeh
